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ALTON - Alton High School's Marching 100 recently showcased its group at the annual 
Redbird scrimmage.

Tonight at the Highland-Alton football game, the Redbirds will be back under director 
Alyssa Cudney-Overmann.

Alton's Marching 100 will participate in the SIUE Marching Percussion Festival on 
Aug. 25 at SIUE and the Metro East Marching Classic at O'Fallon on Sept. 8.



 

Brent Feeney also contributed to this story.
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